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single-use plastic bags, straws and other small wrappings should of been ban or reduced years 
ago. 

NSW is once again caught behind the other states when it comes to environmental matters. 

The NSW Government should take the next step of heavily taxing plastic to encourage a move 
away from such a toxic product and force plastic manufacturers to invest into r&d for more 
environmentally friendly product. 

There is often so much waste in kids toys, medicines, processed foods all heavily wrapped in 
unnecessary plastic, which just ends up in the ocean. 

Non biodegradable products should be heavily tax to help it to be phrased out 


